
 
 
 
 
        August 2016 
 
 
 
 
Re: Water meter replacement project 
 
Account Number:  
Service Location: 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
 The Jericho Water District will be conducting a pilot program designed to evaluate 
the latest technology currently being offered regarding remote water meter reading 
capabilities.  There will be no cost to the residents.  These new meters will have the 
capability to monitor for leaks along with increased accuracy for billing. 
 
 The Jericho Water District has contracted with SAKS Metering to install the new 
meters.  SAKS Metering personnel will have photo identification, car signs and company 
uniforms.  SAKS Metering will contact you by phone or leave a door hanger to schedule an 
appointment.  Typically, the upgrade of your water meter should take no more than an hour 
to complete.  While the meter is being changed out, you will experience temporary 
disruption in water service. 
 
 Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, don’t hesitate to 
contact our office at (516) 921-8280 or SAKS Metering at (516) 453-2922.  We also urge you to 
visit the contractor’s website at www.saksmetering.com to view a FAQ video that can 
provide answers to many questions you may have. 
 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
        Jericho Water District 

Board of Commissioners 

 
        Peter F. Logan 
        Superintendent 

http://www.saksmetering.com/

